
 
 

Parliamentary Remuneration and Expenses 
 

STATEMENT 

The remuneration and work expenses framework for parliamentarians, 
established by the Parliamentary Business Resources Act 2017, sets out a 
number of inquiry, reporting and determinative obligations on the Tribunal, to 
be completed at least once each year. 

The Tribunal has decided today1 to defer any adjustment in remuneration for 
offices within its jurisdiction, including parliamentary base salary and related 
matters. 

The Tribunal has also completed its inquiries in relation to the remaining 
remuneration matters (including electorate allowance) and the remuneration 
and allowances for former parliamentarians set out in its members of 
Parliament determination, as well as the relevant travel-related matters 
prescribed in the Parliamentary Business Resources Regulations 2017. 

The Tribunal has concluded that no changes to the provisions for which it has 
responsibility will be made at this time. The Tribunal will meet again in 
August 2023 to consider further data, and to determine whether any 
adjustment in remuneration is appropriate for offices in its jurisdiction, 
including members of Parliament.  Any such determination will have effect 
from 1 July 2023. 

The Tribunal will issues new determinations reflecting this decision. 

 

Remuneration Tribunal 
8 June 2022 
 
Enquiries may be directed to the Tribunal at  enquiry@remtribunal.gov.au 

                                                 
1 Refer: Statement – 2023 Review of Remuneration for Holders of Public Office dated 
8 June 2023 

mailto:enquiry@remtribunal.gov.au

	Parliamentary Remuneration and Expenses

